
Planting trees helps protect Silver Bow Creek and aquatic life.  

Restoration programs on the Butte Hill provide native species 

diversification and help slow storm water flows and prevent the 

transport of mine wastes to Silver Bow Creek. 

For More Information Call 

Kellee Anderson    406-723-0217  

Michele Bay   406-497-5045 

Robert Pal   406-496-4725 

WHO:      Families, Friends, Kids & Individuals  

WHERE:  Missoula Ball Fields on Missoula Ave. 

WHEN:    Saturday, April 22, 2017 at 1:00 pm. 
 

BRING:    Shovel & gloves 

        Weather appropriate clothes 

        Closed-toe shoes only (no sandals) 
 

Water and Refreshments provided 
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